
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Chosen is a seven-season episodic video series that creates an 

authentic and intimate picture of Jesus’ life and ministry, seen 

through the eyes of the people who knew Him. 

Over the course of its first two seasons, the series has garnered 

praise from critics and fans alike for its historical and biblical 

accuracy, playful spirit, stirring drama, genuine humour, and 

disruptive impact. Filming for Season 3 is currently underway with 

an anticipated release in late 2022.  The Chosen can be used as a 

small group Bible Study. 

 

This August 2022 St. Matthew’s would like to offer two eight-week 

Bible Study groups using The Chosen material. 

A daytime and an evening group. There will be no cost. 

 

Come to an Information Evening 

 to be held in the Chapel 

Sunday 17 July at 5:30pm 

(a light dinner will be provided) 

 
Please feel free to share this with friends, workmates, and 

neighbours. All welcome. 

 



 

 

 

 
 

The Chosen is a story about going against the current.  

Within the Against the Current graphic above, the 

cerulean fish swimming in the opposite direction 

represent the disciples of Jesus. 


